
2025 Dental Insurance Premiums
The dental coverage you have now as a retiree remains in 

place for 2025 if you continue to pay monthly premiums.

Confirm your dentist is in 
network for 2025
While your dental coverage doesn’t change 
for 2025, your plan administrator may have 
changed its network of dentists. Make sure to 
check your dentist’s network status for 2025. 
You pay more of the dental bill if you get care 
from an out-of-network dentist.

State Dental Plan Delta  
Dental Group 216

• deltadentalmn.org/segip
• 651-406-5916
• 800-553-9536 (TTY 711)

State Dental Plan 
HealthPartners

• healthpartners.com/segip
• 952-883-7900 (TTY 711)

State Dental Plan Retiree 
Only

Family  
Coverage

Former Employee’s 
Surviving  

Dependent Only

The premiums are the 
same for both Delta 
Dental – Group 216  
and HealthPartners

$46.04
monthly 
premium

$136.24
monthly 
premium

$46.04
monthly 
premium



 
 

 
 

SEGIP Member Services
• Call 651-355-0100 or 800-664-3597

• Email segip.mmb@state.mn.us. 

• Contact us by your preferred 
Telecommunication Relay Service if you  
have difficulty hearing or speaking.

Call to get this document in a 
format that is accessible to you.

Learn more at mn.gov/segip-oe

Minnesota Management and Budget/SEGIP 
400 Centennial Office Building 
658 Cedar Street  
St. Paul, MN 55155

https://mn.gov/mmb/segip/open-enrollment/

